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May 12, 2022 Press Release:

The Hubbard-Radcliffe Community School Board & South Hardin Middle School teacher Paul
Miller have mutually agreed to a resignation agreement on Thursday, May 12, 2022. The
substitute teacher who has been serving our students for the last three weeks will continue
serving our students for the remainder of the 2021-22 School Year. We will begin advertising
immediately for a new 6th grade teacher to fill the open position at South Hardin Middle School.

No further information will be provided regarding this situation since it is a personnel matter and
privacy laws are afforded under lowa Code Section 22.7(11)(a).
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